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February 20, 2017
Members Present: Tim Green, Jim Hiatt, Jooly Philip, Katrina Chapman, Brenda Patterson, Erica Hayden, Jeff Frame, Kathy Mowry, Matthew Huddleston, Mary Ann Meiners
Special Guest: Lena Welch
Tim Green called the meeting to order at 10:03 a.m. in the Academic Conference Room. Mary Ann Meiners opened up in prayer.
Motion and second to approve the Minutes from the January meeting as amended with the following two changes: History of Mathematics as Math clarification in the second sentence should read: It is a new course that includes the history of math. For the Foundations of Biology course priority will be given to Biology, Nursing and Exercise Science majors.  Approved. 
Nursing Program – Lena Welch
A new proposal for the Nursing program from Belmont that the major change will be that it will be a shift to a 2 and 2 program. 2 years at Trevecca and 2 years at Belmont.  They will still be registered at Trevecca for courses throughout the whole program. 
The changes that impact Trevecca’s General Education Curriculum:
- Count NUR Diversity in Health Care toward TNU Intercultural Literacy General Education.
- Count NUR Wellness, Assessment & Health Promotion toward TNU HPE 1500 Introduction to Health & Wellness.
- Count NUR Perspectives in Health Care as TNU Human Services Institutional General Education.
- Count MAT 1350 Statistical Analysis for the Sciences as TNU Mathematics requirement. 
- Nursing student have never been required to take SCI 2600 Issues in Science (3). That exemption would continue in this new curriculum.
- REL 4000 Christian Life and Ministry requires students to be “senior classification.” That requirement would need to be waived for nursing students. 
Concern from the community is that Perspectives in Health Care from Belmont is 1 credit hour and our Human Services Institutional General Education courses are 3 credit hours.  Mary Ann Meiners also voiced concern about the Health Care arena is already a politically, public, policy charged field that they might be missing the outcome of the Human Services Institutional General Education that Trevecca is accomplishing with these courses. 
Kathy Mowry when they take REL 4000 if the Nursing students could take one section of the course because it is difficult to have sophomores in with juniors and seniors for this course.  Lena will look into this. 
 
Lena will send Tim course descriptions of Belmont courses to see if there is a course that can meet the Trevecca Human Services Institutional General Education requirement, rather than adding another one of our courses to take. 

Discussion of Campus Promotion of Liberal Arts/General Education
Tim would like for the committee to start thinking about this from now until our March meeting about how we would like to talk about Liberal Arts and take ideas from others on campus.  Take a look at large platforms at Trevecca where we can talk about Liberal Arts to the community at large. Mindy let Tim know the Assessments will be conducted at the end of March, so we will review this topic for the next meeting. 
Mary Ann Meiners suggested that we invite Tom Middendorf to our next meeting as he has a lot of impact to help us push this forward. 
The next scheduled meeting of the committee is Monday, March 13. Meeting adjourned at 10:36 a.m. 
Respectfully submitted,
Katrina Chapman

